
Dear Title IV-A Coordinators, 
 
All Districts, State Operated Schools and Charter Schools are invited to RIDE’s 2023-2024 Title IV-A 
Student Support and Academic Enrichment (SSAE) grant CRP Rollout on  
 

Tuesday, March 21, 2023 
9:30 am to 12:00 pm  

Warwick Public Library,  
600 Sandy Lane, Warwick RI 02889 

Warwick Public Library reserves the right to ask participants to wear masks. 
 

This session will include time for questions along with overviews of the: 

 
• Title IV-A Requirements 

• Title IV-A Application (including updates) 
• Equitable Services 

• Data Reporting  

• Transferability Requirements 

• Fiscal Rules 
 
All LEAs are strongly encouraged to attend this session; in addition those LEAs that elect to transfer Title 
IV-A funds to other programs will benefit from attending to ensure they are meeting all of the related 
program requirements (needs assessment, stakeholder input and equitable services consultation) 
before they make decisions about transferring funds.  
 
Please Register here by March 15th. 
 
Bring your coffee and your questions, time will be provided for questions throughout the clinic. 
Participants will also be welcome to stay for questions at the end.  
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Title IV-A Team 
 

https://www.google.com/maps/dir/41.8232732,-71.4140857/600+Sandy+Ln,+Warwick,+RI+02889/@41.7684955,-71.4884213,12z/data=!3m1!4b1!4m9!4m8!1m1!4e1!1m5!1m1!1s0x89e44d30cb6d159b:0x726f1bd41a026bda!2m2!1d-71.4026141!2d41.7103936
https://www.eride.ri.gov/workshopReg/ViewWorkshop.aspx?workshopid=1875

